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Dear Trader 
The 2009 Super One Series will be commencing shortly. I have some exciting news to 
share with you. I have become a director of Super One Series Ltd and will be handling 
promotions and day to day running of the Super One. Sonja Game is the Super One co-
ordinator and will continue her vital role. 
 
We have a new format for 2009, a Supersport timing system with a timing screen in the 
pits to view the timed practices, Grid Girls for Sunday race day and so on. If you would 
like your own Girls for your teams you can arrange this. These are just a few of the new 
ideas for 2009.  
 
I have enclosed a reserved parking form. That should be completed and sent back to the 
address above with the correct payment or vouchers before 1st March 2009. The parking 
will work in a similar way to previous years. This year you will be able to enter the 
circuits between 9.00am and 12.00 noon on the Thursday prior to the meeting. Only 
Teams that have registered and paid for parking will be able to enter the circuits 
between these times. Non parking-registered Teams and competitors will be able to 
enter after 12 noon and NOT before. 
 
I will be representing Super One on the Thursday and Friday at the events to help with 
any problems or complaints and to ensure nobody abuses the parking system. 
 
There is a short deadline if anyone would like to take the opportunity to advertise in the 
new 2009 programme. Your advert will go in each events programme MSA, Rotax and 
TKM.  Advertising start from £85 which is great value for one years advertising over 19 
events. 
 
If you have not already taken advantage of the advertising and would like to advertise 
for 2009 you can speak to Chris Smith on 07703 202922 or 01608 737145 or email: 
chrisssmith27@btinternet.com or Adrian Bibby on 01246 813718 or email: 
Adrian@abcdesign.co.uk . Don’t leave it, book your space now! 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your 
support and we are all looking forward to a great season’s racing. 
 
Regards, 

John Hoyle. 
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